
 

 

 
   
 

THEME: Creepy Crawlers   
May 10 thru 21, 2021 
 

For a second week, we will be investigating creepy crawly creatures.   

As we wrap up the school year, the teachers will be conducting their last student 

evaluations. Report cards will be going home the last week of school.  

Please send your child to school in gym shoes for outdoor play. 

Have a super week! 

Miss Katrina, Mrs. Taghrid and Mrs. Kim 

 

Language Arts: With the use of our puppets, we will listen to stories and finger 

plays, and sing songs about Mother Nature’s little friends, such as caterpillars, 

bumble bees and spiders.  

Concept: One to one correspondence will be enhanced through the use of bees 

and bee hives. We will play a creepy crawly matching game. 
 

Craft & Writing Collaging and sponge painting many creepy crawly creatures will 

keep us busy this week.  
 

Motor: Once again we will practice walking along a zig-zag path. We will work on 

developing foot/eye coordination by walking up and down the stair-step with 

alternating feet. A color toss game will enhance eye/hand coordination, plus help us 

review our colors.  

 

Special Info 

May 1-Last monthly tuition payment due for half day students, for this current 

school year.  

Memorial Day-Monday, May 31. Center closed. 

Last Day of the 2020-21 school year is Friday, June 4.  

 

 

 

 

Nursery News 

 


